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Hello, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the Assistance and Access Bill. 
Australia already has a very bad record on protecting privacy rights and this is just another
step in the wrong way. 
Using the phrase "fighting terrorism" is not a legitimate argument or reason to infringe on
the rights of everybody. Frankly I am sick of it at this point. 
Australia is turning more and more into a police state and bills like this (and the constant
push to create transparent citizens) prove it. 
 
Robert Orchard


